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Message from Mrs Larkin 
 
World Teachers’ Day 
A very special thank you to our P&C for providing us with a surprise morning tea today. We would 
also like to thank the families that sent in special treats, bought us coffees, baked goods for us this 
morning and came in to wish us a very happy day. We all felt highly valued and appreciated by our 
community. THANK YOU! 
 
The staff at Paddington are a talented and dedicated group 
of teachers. I am so lucky to be leading teachers who value 
their position, have high expectations, enjoy their job and 
go above and beyond for their classes. The NSW Education 
Standards Authority (NESA) shared their social media video 
this morning featuring Mr Kardasis, Miss Curry and  
Mr Shepherd. Please follow the link to see the post 
https://www.instagram.com/p/DBhW2bHPl_y/ 
 
We are very aware that it takes a village to raise a child, 
therefore on this special day, would like to thank the 
Paddington Community for your continued support of our 
programs and initiatives. Together we are successful! 
 

 
 
NSW Teachers Federation Meeting 
On Monday 28 October, the NSW Teachers Federation will be holding a special morning meeting 
for members to vote on a recommendation relating to a new Teachers Award. There will be no 
disruption to classes at Paddington. The day will run as per normal times with all teachers in 
attendance at school. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/p/DBhW2bHPl_y/


Before School Arrival Time 
A reminder to all families that no child should be on the school grounds prior to 8:40am unless they are 
attending an organised activity such as PSSA training, chess or attending POOSC. 
 
We have noticed an increasing number of children arriving or being dropped at school very early. Playground 
supervision does not begin until 8:40am so for safety reasons students are not to be on site. POOSC 
provides a wonderful before school care service should you need to drop your child earlier that 8:40am.  
 
Attendance Matters 
Everyday Counts Attendance at school is a routine that must be encouraged. It is important that children 
attend school every day. It is a requirement that any child that has three consecutive days or more from 
school is required to provide a medical certificate on their return to school. If a certificate is not provided, 
our office staff will contact you. Attendance is reviewed at the Learning Support Meetings and students 
whose attendance is a concern are identified and parents are contacted. A day away from school here or 
there doesn’t seem like much but absences add up. 
 
If your child misses as little as one day each week, they will miss 40 days of school and 8 weeks of learning 
in just one year. Over an entire school journey, this adds up to 2.5 years of lost learning. Our expected target 
is for our students to attend school more than 95% of the time. If your child is absent, please register the 
absence and the reason for the absence using the School Bytes Parent Portal. 
 
Messages from the office 
 
Sun Safety and Hats  
Very important message from Alison – Skin Cancer/Melanoma is very real for me as most of you know. 
Whilst I am doing really well at the moment, the battle which started in 2019, got bad in 2023, but has 
improved dramatically in 2024 is something I will battle with forever, as I didn’t do the right thing in the sun!    
 
I strongly encourage all parents to ensure your child has their school hat with them every day.  If every child 
is wearing their hat while in the playground then my job of skin cancer awareness is done and I am proud 
that I shared my story to educate the community that being in the sun is ok with the correct protection.   
 
All students at Paddington PS are required to wear their hat whenever they are outside.  If they don’t have 
their hat they will be asked to play in the shade.  We also have sunscreen available in playground duty bags 
and the office.   
 
School hats are bucket hats for students in Kindergarten to Year 5 and a cap for Year 6.  If your child does not 
have a school hat, they are available for sale from the office or the uniform shop.  
 
2025 School Photos  
Thank you to the 64 parents that emailed their vote through yesterday for style of school photos. We really 
value your feedback and taking the time to reply. We will go with traditional style photos for 2025 and 
personality style in 2026.  
 
School Fees 
Reminder School Fees are to be paid by Thursday 31 October 2024.  
 
Uniform Shop  
The uniform shop will be open each Thursday morning for face-to-face sales from 8.40am-9.10am. 
Alternatively, you can place an order in the office or email one through. 
 
School Bags are now back in stock, thanks for those that have patiently been waiting for a new one.  

 
 



Calendar dates for 2024 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday 28 October Amazing Me (All about Puberty) – Yr 5 & 6 

Thursday 31 October P&C & POOSC Halloween Disco 

Tuesday 5 November Yr 6 Fundraiser – Paddo Zoo 

Wednesday 13 November P&C Parent Night Out – Paddo Social  

Monday 18 November  PPS Chess Competition  

Wednesday 20 November Kindergarten 2025 Parent Information Session & Playdate  

Wednesday 27 November Big Day at School for Kindergarten 2025 students  

Tuesday 3 December Paddo Performs at Paddo RSL(1pm-3pm) 

Friday 6 December Last day for Summer PSSA  

Thursday 12 December Recognition Day at Paddington Town Hall  
(9.45am – 11am please note this time may be subject to change)  

Wednesday 18 December  Last day of 2024 for Students and Staff 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
Paddington Public School Parents and Citizens’ Association 

News Flash! 

 

Today Australia celebrates World Teachers’ Day.  
 
World Teachers’ Day honours the dedication, hard work, and passion of 
teachers who play a crucial role in shaping the minds and futures of our 
children. 
 
On behalf of the Paddington Public School families, we would like to give a 
heartfelt thank you to our wonderful PPS teachers. We feel truly lucky to 
have such committed, passionate and talented professionals teach our 
children throughout the year. We hope you have an amazing day. 
 

Events in Term 4, 2024 
Dear PPS Families, 
  
We hope to see you next week for our Halloween BBQ and disco. Join us from 4.30pm for a sausage sizzle, games 
and prizes. Drop by after your early trick or treating to let the kids dance off their sugar rush at the disco.  
Don’t forget to wear your best Halloween outfits! Volunteers for the BBQ are welcome and greatly appreciated. 
 

  
 
 
 
 



 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Outside Paddington Public School Activities  
 


